
From: Karen Whitfield   
Sent: Thursday, February 27, 2020 5:03 PM 
To: BoardSec <BoardSec@oeb.ca> 
Subject: Enbridge’s Dawn-Parkway gas pipeline proposal 
 

To Ontario Energy Board, 

 
Gas fired plants are backwards thinking, and bad for the environment.  
The government should choose to do better than that.  

Karen Whitfield 

 

 

Yours truly,  

Karen Whitfield  
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